
Winner of the Friends  
'WAAPA's Most Outstanding Final Year Student 2017' 
Dear Friends of the Academy, 
I just wanted to send my deepest thanks to you for the Award. 
I thought that you may like to know that I will be travelling to Canberra During December to study 
with Prof. Larry Sitsky. 
The Friends of the academy Award came at such a wonderful time since it has helped to 
purchase music and books that will be needed, and recording equipment to help document the 
lessons. I still have most of the award money and am planning to save that for another study / 
performance opportunity 
I would also like to thank you for the cash grant earlier this year that enabled me to fly to 
Adelaide to attend the Australasian Pedagogy Conference in July. 
Thank you once again and please keep in touch! 
 
Kindest regards 
Hannah


